
                                                                                                                     

 

 

February 22, 2019 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 

The New Mexico Paint Horse Club (NMPHC) is seeking sponsors for 2019 and appreciate your 

consideration. A sponsorship form is attached with information about our club as well as levels and 

benefits of sponsorship.  

 

We currently have four horse shows scheduled for 2019: 

 April 13-14 - we partner with the local 4-H group to put on a NM 4-H Regional Horse Show. This 

show also includes sanctioned horse show classes for Paint, Pinto, and Buckskin horses as well 

as classes for all breeds of horses. 

 July 20-21 – we manage a show offering sanctioned Paint and Pinto classes as well as all breed 

classes.  

 August 17-18 – we partner with our local Pinto, Buckskin and Palomino clubs for a triple judged 

sanctioned show for all four breeds (including Paint). All breed classes are also offered at this 

show. 

 October 26-27 – we will again partner with the Pinto, Buckskin and Palomino clubs for a fun, 

end of season show featuring “core” (basic) classes and add some fun classes. We’re hoping to 

add more awards to encourage more first time and novice youth and amateur exhibitors. 

 

All of our shows offer classes for all levels of exhibitors and all ages (from 3 – 80+) and are open to 

exhibitors from throughout NM. Exhibitors are also welcome and attend from our neighboring states. In 

2018, we even had an exhibitor showing with us from WA state! 

 

During the year, we actively support our community by contributing to food drives, toy drives, providing 

horses and information for 4-H judging practice and competitions, hosting the NM Horse Council booth 

and providing a horse “ambassador” at the NM State Fair and more.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about a sponsorship or our club. I can 

be contacted at 505-417-6167 or email lhrramorris@juno.com.  Thank you for your time.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ron Morris, NMPHC President                                       website: www.nmpainthorse.org 

email – LHRRAMORRIS@JUNO.COM                          facebook page: www.facebook.com/shonto6198 
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